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REACH Compliance 
 

Freedom Electronics Ltd is steadfast in its commitment to adhering to the European Regulation on 
the registration, evaluation, authorization, and restriction of chemicals (REACH), as outlined in EC 
No. 1907/2006.  
 
Our commitment extends deeply into ensuring the safety, health, and environmental integrity of our 
products. Under the REACH regulation, a structured approach is in place for managing substances 
identified as posing significant health and environmental risks, especially those designated as 
substances of very high concern (SVHC) and listed in Annex XIV.  
 
The European Chemical Agency has continually updated the candidate list of SVHC for Annex XIV 
since October 2008. We are proud to report that our products, sourced from reputable suppliers, 
adhere to REACH regulations. We engage in continuous communication and collaboration with our 
suppliers to ensure the materials and substances in our products meet the most current REACH 
standards.  
 
Following the latest guidance from the European Chemical Agency on the 23rd January 2024, which 
saw the addition of 5 more substances, bringing the total SVHC count to 240, we have rigorously 
ensured our products are devoid of these substances, in compliance with the relevant regulations.  
 
We trust the information provided by our supply chains to be accurate and base our compliance 
assurance on this trust. Regarding Annex XVII of the REACH regulation, which sets forth the chemical 
safety assessment requirements for substances, we recognize its critical importance and have 
adopted necessary measures to guarantee our products meet these regulatory standards.  
 
Freedom Electronics Ltd. is fully aware of its responsibilities under the REACH Regulations and 
wishes to advise that we are classed as a ‘Downstream user’ of chemicals and substances covered by 
the act. 
 
Rory Gavin, Managing Director, is the person nominated to be responsible for ‘REACH’ related 
matters 
 
As ‘downstream users’ there are no requirements on Freedom Electronics Ltd. to register any 
substances under the regulations, these have been registered by our suppliers or their suppliers as 
applicable. We have contacted our suppliers and have assurances that they are fully conversant with 
and compliant with the requirements of the REACH regulations.  
 
There are no plans within Freedom Electronics Ltd. to have a dedicated REACH website.  
 
Based upon the responses from our suppliers, we confirm that the supply of products from Freedom 
Electronics Ltd. is highly unlikely to be affected by the above regulations. 
 

 
 
 
Rory Gavin 
Managing Director 
  


